From: Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@ DCA.CA.GOV >

Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 2:40 PM

To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV

Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA

Subject: Recall notice - Baxter Healthcare Corporation

Baxter Healthcare Corporation is issuing a product recall for the product codes and lot numbers listed below due to the
potential presence of leaks. The affected lots were distributed between 4/14/2017 and 6/1/2017 in the United States.

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and contact your
wholesaler for directions.

Product |Product Description Lot Expiration |NDC
Code Number Date
2B0089 5% Dextrose Injection, USP, |P361618 9/30/2018 0338-0017-38

100mL VIAFLEX Plastic
Container Multi Pack
2B1309 0.9% Sodium Chloride P361501 9/30/2018 0338-0049-38
Injection, USP, 100 mL
VIAFLEX Plastic Container
2B1309 0.9% Sodium Chloride P361667 9/30/2018 0338-0049-38
Injection, USP, 100 mL
VIAFLEX Plastic Container
2B1309 0.9% Sodium Chloride P361790 9/30/2018 0338-0049-38
Injection, USP, 100 mL
VIAFLEX Plastic Container



